
The Native American Rehabilitation Association of the Northwest, Inc.

The NARA Youth Program would like to provide our families and community 
free tickets to Zoo Lights at the Oregon Zoo!

Tickets are valid for entry only on either 
  Monday, December 3, 2018 - or - 
  Monday, December 10, 2018. 

Zoo Lights at the Oregon Zoo

RSVP via email or call Nichole Bruno (nbruno@naranorthwest.org; 
971-413-0275) before 8pm on Wednesday, October 31st.

We cannot accept late RSVPs.  

Participants will need to be able to pick up their tickets from the NARA Gresham site. 
We are unable to mail or deliver tickets.

NARA Gresham Site - 620 NE 2nd Street, Gresham, OR 97030


